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I ask for your SUPPORT on LD1567 Ought to Pass as patients deserve to know if the 
product they consume has been exposed to radiation at any point. I do not believe the 
long term study of consumption of radiated products has been conducted and it is 
unfair for rec consumers or medical patients to not be informed what they are 
purchasing. People deserve a choice. 


